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I am in support of this 'right to repair' bill so that less toxic plastic ends up in our 

incinerators or landfills. The implications of failed electronic equipment are dire and a 

reasonable effort to repair and retain use is imperative to maintaining a lesser flow of 

toxic materials into the environment. 


